Leslie:

Yes, we would like to have copies or (or access to) the proposals for
the projects identified on each of the three websites you listed:

https://www.ehr.nsf.gov/msp/include/fypgmlist.asp?pgmele=1791;
https://www.ehr.nsf.gov/msp/include/fypgmlist.asp?pgmele=1792;
https://www.ehr.nsf.gov/msp/include/fypgmlist.asp?pgmele=1793

Please let me know what the next steps are.

Thanks,

Kathy

>>> "Jensen, Leslie A." <lijensen@nsf.gov> - 10/21/02 5:08 AM >>>
Dr. Stiles: No apology necessary. Would you mind making a separate
request?

Also, I have copied the awards from the web site, are these the
proposals

that you wish to receive?
https://www.ehr.nsf.gov/msp/include/fypgmlist.asp?pgmele=1791;
https://www.ehr.nsf.gov/msp/include/fypgmlist.asp?pgmele=1792;
https://www.ehr.nsf.gov/msp/include/fypgmlist.asp?pgmele=1793

Thank you,
Leslie Jensen

————— Original Message-—---

From: Katherine Stiles [mailto:kstiles@WestEd.orgl
Sent: Monday, October 21, 2002 7:30 AM

To: ljensen@nsf.gov

Subject: Re: NSF Proposal # 0233530

Leslie:

I sincerely apologize for not responding to this email within the
requested LQ

5 days. I have been traveling and then(: - and am
just

now catching up on my emails.

Yes, you have my permission to release the proposal.

And, we would also like to obtain copies of all MSP proposals that were
accepted, including targeted, comprehensive, and all projects that were
accepted in response to the "Dear Colleague" letter. Does this email
constitute a "formal" request, or do I need to send you an email
indicating

each proposal that we would like to receive?

Thanks for any information you can provide, and I apologize again for
the

delay in responding to you.




Kathy

Please note new address effective 10/23/02:

Kathy Stiles

4421 N. Central Avenue
Indianapolis, IN 46205
Work: 317-923~9378
Fax: 317-923-5%902




